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Thank you for allowing me to serve as District 25 Web Servant. I think it is a realistic goal that each GSR 

and District 25 officer memorizes the website address (District25AA.org). I hope you will agree and 

attempt to do so. I suggest you repeat it often during your next and every business meeting. You can use 

any computer, phone, tablet, etc. to view it. We have useful information on the site and want people to 

use it. Let it begin with you. 

District Officers Email Accounts 
Each District 25 elected officer has an email, separate from their personal emails. 

1. Diane M., DC  dcm@district25aa.org, 

2. Vacant 2/7/2024, ADCM  adcm@district25aa.org,  

3. Chris B., Secretary  secretary@district25aa.org, 

4. Kat L., Treasurer  treasurer@district25aa.org, and  

5. Lenny, Web Servant webservant@district25aa.org 

 There is one additional email that GSR’s and others can use to contact all officers with this single email: 

DistrictCommittee@district25aa.org. If you send an email to this address it will be sent to all five listed 

above. 

Email List for Current Panel 
After our last monthly District meeting I sent an email to 

currentpaneld25@netorg8042715.onmicrosoft.com. This is a special list I update after our meetings and 

can be used by anyone to send email to everyone on the list. If you did not receive this email asking me 

to confirm I have your correct email, it means I don’t have your correct email. Please give me the best 

email for you and you can have more than one email if that is best for you.  

Website Address and Pages  
Please take some time to look at the content on the website at: District25AA.org There are eight pages 

with a tab for each page at the top of each page. I suggest you all look at the District Officers page. Here 

you will find duties for each Officer. In November 2024 District 25 will be conducting elections for DCM, 

ADCM, Secretary, Treasurer and Web Servant.  

Please consider if you are willing to stand for a district position this November. You can talk with the 

current officers about what they do, how much time it takes, etc. I especially would like to speak with 

anyone who may be interested in the Web Servant position. I would be happy to show you how to 

update the website and discuss all other tasks I am responsible for. 

Go Daddy Cost  
District 25 uses Go Daddy.com for the website and for MS 365 Email Essentials (email, calendar, contacts 

and task manager) for the Officers. Annual cost for the web site builder and payment for the domain is 

approximately $175.00 (2021 cost: website builder=$144.00+Domain Fee=$30.00 for one year) and for 
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the email package approximate cost is $390.00 (2022 cost: $71.88 per officer for one year). Payments 

are billed to the Web Servant's credit card and reimbursed by the District 25 Treasurer after payment is 

made. 

PLEASE consider enhancing your sobriety 
through service as a District 25 officer.  
Elections will be November 2024. 

Please call me at (215)849-5119 (home) or (215)929-6629 (cell) or by email 

webservant@district25aa.org to tell me what you like, don’t like or just to discuss the website or other 

items of concern I may be able to help with. 

Lenny T. - Web Servant, District 25 
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